
 

 

 
27th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

 
Year 10 Information Evening – Thursday 29 September 2022 

 
We are writing to remind you that we are holding a Year 10 Information Evening on Thursday 29 September 2022 at 
6.00pm until 7.00pm in the school canteen.  During the evening, we will provide you with essential information to help 
you support your child during this challenging academic year. 
 
The evening will cover the following key areas: 
 

o The new GCSE grading structure. 
o Key information on the early entry GCSE courses in English and Science. 
o General information including how best to support your child at home. 

 
We value your support and know that working in partnership has a significant impact upon students’ wellbeing and 
outcomes.  Therefore, it would be valuable for all parents/carers to attend this evening with your child so that you 
are fully informed about what lies ahead during this critical stage in your child’s education.  
 
Please complete the Microsoft Forms to indicate your attendance and seating requirements.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/ivUfCqK7Vi 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
           
 
 
Ms E O’Connor          Ms M Goodwin 
Headteacher          Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/ivUfCqK7Vi

